
COVID-19

Dear Customer,

COVID-19 – Confirmation of Coverage

This letter confirms that Cigna covers treatment for illnesses designated as a 
pandemic (including COVID-19) in line with policy coverage and in the same way 
as any other illness, and we will support patients with their care needs. 

Customers should refer to the terms of their policy for coverage details.

This coverage is provided for as long as your policy remains in force and on the 
basis that you continue to comply with the terms and conditions of your policy.

Nothing in this letter is intended to vary the terms of your contract of insurance 
previously agreed with Cigna.

Kind Regards,

Ryan O’Donovan
Managing Director
On behalf of
Cigna Global IPMI
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